
From: Michael Mattick
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2011 2:59 PM
To: Kerry Kavanagh
Subject: RE: App S-87672 Miles Wilson
Hi Kerry,
Sorry I missed you and sorry I didn’t get back to you on this.
 
I talked with Jerry Sauter and he concurred that Miles could get domestic expanded there and that the use of stored water was unnecessary.
I then called Miles and explained to him that he did not need irrigation use called out separately, nor a BOR contract, so long as he also makes domestic use of
the water at his property.  I emailed the BOR and talked with someone in their billing service who said, as long as they had not yet prepared a contract, his
money could be refunded. 
 
I see where I sent Miles an email on Jan 19th, I will forward that to you now.   
I don’t know why I didn’t insist he contact you too, but it looks like I did not.
 
He only needs Domestic Use Expanded and that’s all he should apply for.
 
Thanks,
MM
 
Michael J. Mattick
District 2 Watermaster
ph 541 682-3620
fax 541 746-1861
220 5th St, Springfield, OR 97477
generally open 8:30 am until 4:00 pm
Water Resources Department Web Page: www.wrd.state.or.us

From: Kerry Kavanagh
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2011 8:48 AM
To: Michael Mattick
Cc: Kerry Kavanagh
Subject: App S-87672 Miles Wilson
 
Hi Michael,
 
Last Friday we discussed the use proposed by Mr. Wilson.  I were planning on talking with him regarding domestic expanded vs. domestic + stored water from
BOR.
 
Did you have a chance to talk with Mr. Wilson?
 
Let me know.  The 45-day deadline for IR issuance is quickly approaching – which is February 12, 2011!
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Thanks for your help!
 
Kerry
 
P.S.  I will be leaving at 2:15 pm today.
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